AH Committee

From: Brook Starr <brook@mangotreerealty.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 7:39 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair — Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)

Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee

I am in full support of this workforce housing project. It brings much needed housing to the West side, by a builder with
an established track record. | have seen the positive results of workforce housing here on Maui for young couples,
individuals, small families and others who would otherwise not have the opportunity to own a home. | urge you to vote
yes on this project.

Aloha,

Brook Starr



